
CMRS November Newsletter 

Attendance! For the month of September 
and most of October 2020, you most likely 
have noticed we’ve been on a group A and 
group B system. This was designed to 
ensure the health and safety of all 
students and staff in our facility. In Grade 
3/4;  Group A has 13 students registered 
and on average we see 7-8 of those 
students daily. Group B has 11 students 
registered and on average we see 5-6 of 
those students daily.  

Academics! As part of the Blended Model, 
we have been providing all students with a 
homework package every week to ensure 
your student maintains their upward curve 
to excellence! We are now asking for your 
support to partner with our school by 
returning the homework packages for 
grading and assessments for TERM 1 
report cards. The Blended Model is 
designed to be a partnership between 
families and The Chief Moses Ratt school 
to work together for the safety of our 
community! 

Our classroom set up is designed to keep 
your child safe and all staff who come 
through our doors safe. We all maintain 
our own safe zones and the students 
maintain their “bubble”! We have cleaning 
procedures in place and we feel confident 
that we are prepared for students to be in 
the classroom.  
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Land-Based Staff News 
Staff at Mile 24 are preparing for winter and 
were able to set nets for fish and opening the 
rabbit snaring trail. They will be ready for 
students when they arrive. They continue to 
work on staying safe and doing their best to 
follow the school’s safety plan. They are busy 
stocking wood and food as time allows them to 
work outdoors. They encourage the community 
to join them any time. Just let them know if you 
are planning to visit so they can you a traditional 
meal. They want to thank you for giving them 
the opportunity to share the gift we are blessed 
with. Stay safe. LB Staff  

Chief Moses Ratt School is starting up 
Monday, November 2nd, 2020 for in 
school instruction and we welcome you to 
call your children’s teachers with any 
concerns or comments regarding our 
plans to reopen. 

Ms. Fosseneuve 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
 

 



 

We will keep you updated on 
upcoming events.  

CMRS   Newsletter   Page 2 

 

Friendly Reminders 
Parents: If children are working on 
Distance/Online Learning, make 
sure they are logging in when their 
teachers set a time.  

There are still some students who 
need to pick up their Chrome 
Books and parents need to sign for 
them. Thank you for your support! 

 

Reminders to Parents 

• Due to Covid-19 we will not 
be having any Halloween 
Celebrations. We will 
however be handing out 
candy bags for registered 
students. If parents are 
going to take their children 
Trick or Treating we 
strongly urge to take 
precautions and check on 
Covid-19 updates and 
information for our area. 

• We will continue adhering 
to health precautions and 
be mindful to respect and 
follow all health guidelines 
 

  

 
Food Hampers 
You will notice our CMRS Crew 
delivering Food Hampers to School 
Families this week. We hope you 
enjoy the goodies and Hallowe’en 
candy for the children. We want 
them to know we are thinking of 
them and miss them. We hope 
everyone stays safe.  
   

 

 

Extra-Curricular 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
November 2 – school will re-open 
for ALL CMRS students!  We are 
discontinuing the Blended Learning 
Model and going back to the 
traditional model. We continue to 
work on making the school safe for 
the children. We follow all safety 
protocols (masks, sanitizing, social 
distancing, etc.). 
 
School Closed: November 11, 12, 13 
Remembrance Day, First Nations 
Unity Day, Staff P.D.  
 
No School Friday afternoons for 
staff professional development 

Please remind your 
children to stay off the ice 
until the lake is safe. 
Thank you. 
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